
NOTICE OF PROPOSED  

PROPERTY TAX INCREASE FOR  

THE CITY OF VANDALIA, ILLINOIS 
 

I. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy for the City of Vandalia, 

Illinois, for the fiscal year May 1, 2017 through April 30, 2018, will be held on Monday, 

December 18, 2016 at 6:30 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, Vandalia City Hall, 431 West 

Gallatin Street, Vandalia, Fayette County, Illinois. 

 Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the taxing 

district may contact Peggy Bowen, City Clerk, 431 West Gallatin Street, Vandalia, Illinois.  

Telephone: 618-283-1196. 

 

II. The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended or abated for 2016-2017 were 

$776,768. 

 The proposed corporate and special purpose property taxes to be levied for 2017-2018 are 

$918,594.00.  This represents a 18.26% increase over the previous year. 

 

III. The property taxes extended for debt service and public building commission leases for 

2016-2017 were $0.00. 

 The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt service and public building 

commission leases for 2017-2018 are $0.00. 

 

IV. The total property taxes extended or abated for 2016-2017 were $776,768.00  

 The estimated total property taxes to be levied for 2017-2018 are $918,594.00.  This 

represents a 18.26% increase over the previous year. 

 

 

 

Ricky J. Gottman, Mayor 

City of Vandalia 


